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Summary:

A memorandum from Hugh Montgomery, The Director of Intelligence and Research at
the State Department to Ambassador Ronald Spiers discussing Indian and Pakistani
nuclear proliferation. The Director details tensions between Pakistan and India, potential
actions by India to stop a Pakistani nuclear program, and the influence of outside actors
such as the USSR, China, and the United States.
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